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JAIL POPULATION COST SAVINGS REVIEW AND PROJECTIONS.
Presented by: William P. Buchanan, County Manager.

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Receive and file.

Background: In 2008, the then Director of Public Safety, Bob Lamkey, delivered a presentation to the
Board of County Commissioners at the Commissioner's Budget Retreat. In his presentation he
showed a slide that compared jail population projections from two data sets. One data set was based
on annual jail population averages from 1994-2004. The other projection showed a projection based
on annual jail population averages from 2005-2007. The former projected massive growth in the jail
population. The later projected slower growth, but the growth was still such that it warranted building
an expansion to the jail at an estimated cost of 58 million dollars with a 7.5 million annual operating
cost.

At the April 4, 2014 Commission meeting Commissioner Norton asked to review Bob Lamkey's
projection in comparison to current jail population projections and to estimate a cost differential. This
presentation is the response to Commissioner Norton's request.

Alternatives:

Financial Considerations:

Legal Considerations:

Policy Considerations:
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Multimedia Presentation: Yes

File #: 14-1247, Version: 1

Sedgwick County Printed on 5/16/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

